
 
Commonwealth of Australia 

 
National Parks and Wildlife Conservation Act 1975 

 
NOTICE UNDER SUBSECTION 12(6) 

 
Notice for commencement of Plans of Management 

for 
Norfolk Island National Park 

and Norfolk Island Botanic Garden 
 

Notice is given that the plans of management for Norfolk Island National Park  
and Norfolk Island Botanic Garden have come into operation. 
 
Copies of the plans may be obtained from – 

• Norfolk Island National Park Headquarters, Mt Pitt Road, Norfolk Island 
• Administration Building, King Edward Terrace, Parkes, ACT 

(Contact: Maree Miller, Phone: 02 6274 2276) 
 
The text of the plans is also available on the Environment Australia website  
under http://www.biodiversity.environment.gov.au/protecte/norfolk_plan.pdf 
 
The plans will, unless sooner revoked, cease to have effect on 28 June 2007. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Peter Cochrane 
Director of National Parks 


